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SUBJECT: Norman Getz Property, 6854 West Beloit Road, West Allis, Wisconsin. BRRTS#02-4 l-
271535; FID#241287200. 

Dear Mr. Getz: 

We have reviewed the document, "Work Plan Addendum", which was submitted on your behalf by your 
environmental consultant, Sigma Environmenta l on January 17, 2002. In this document, Sigma presents a 
proposal for additional investigation at the above referenced site, which they estimate to cost $14,775 
more than originally estimate for subsurface investigation. The addit ional investigation is required 
because it was discovered during the initi al investigation that the contamination is more extensive than 
origina lly thought. 

The work proposed to be completed in this next phase of investigation includes the installation and 
sampling of three monitoring wells and one piezometer. Based on the information provided, we approve 
the proposal for the additional investigation, and the proposal for the additional costs associated with the 
investigation. 

In the future , please submit all bid proposals investigati ve or remedial action work on the "Dry Cleaner 
Environmenta l Response Program Bid Proposals Summary", Form 4400-212. A copy of these forms can 
be fo und on the department's web-s ite at www.dnr.state .wi.us/n . If you have any questions regarding 
this letter, you may contact me at the above address or at (414) 263-8589. 

Smc?y~ 
. 'J't{t_ - . 1 ----

Keena 
Hydrogeologist 

cc: Sigma Environmental 
SER case fi le 
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